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24.10.2024

Dear Pharmacist

Re: Update to Naloxone SLAs. 

We appreciate that pharmacists are key partners in developing and delivering the above service and wish to ensure that the full training is delivered in order to support the interventions offered. We are looking at different options to deliver this training, either face to face of virtually and would appreciate any feedback on which would be the preference for your service. If you are able to provide any feedback to Nichola.major@cgl.org.uk, this would be much appreciated. 

We wish to extend the current SLAs with you with effect from 31/10/2024 for the period to 30/11/2024 under the existing terms and conditions.

We understand that this may be disappointing, but I am confident that this extra time will allow us to come to a decision on the best way to move forwards to allow your staff to confidently provide service users with naloxone kits and be able to train them on the best use in order to prevent overdose. 

If during this time you have any queries, you can continue to contact us via the usual methods.

Telephone: 0151 203 9755
Email: Sefton.Services@cgl.org.uk

Kelly Miller
Services manager
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